
1 

 

Pinewood Infant School 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 

We can’t believe the Autumn term has already come to an end and 

Christmas is upon us. The children have all worked so hard this half 

term. Congratulations to all the children on their Christmas 

Productions.  

 

KS1 Space Graduation 

The children in Years 1 and 2 have shared their learning with each 

other to complete their Space Graduation. Here are a few 

photographs that capture the hard work that took place this half 

term… 

 
 

Medical 

All inhalers will be sent home today. To help us support your child with 

their medical needs please ensure that they are cleaned and in date 

ready for the return to school in January 2024. This may also be a good 

opportunity to review your child’s inhaler plan with your healthcare 

professional. 

 

Fund raising 

 
Thank you to all the children who tackled the run with such enthusiasm 

and gusto. Everyone completed the mile run, even if walked in places. 

. 

December 23 Newsletter (8) 
 

Upcoming Events 

 

Tuesday 2nd January 

INSET day – no children 

 

Wednesday 3rd January 

First day back for children 

 

Friday 5th January 

KS1 WOW day – please 

ensure PE kits are in school 

 

 

INSET days for 2023-24  

2nd May 2024 
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Thank you also to all the parents who took part in the fundraising, you raised the fantastic amount of 

£2096 for the children of Pinewood. The children who raised the most money and received the 

Christmas goody bags were: 

  

Year R – Lucas Molera 

Year 1 – Emma Langham 

Year 2 – Sophie Grannell 

 

Well done everyone. 

 

We would like to thank the PTA and staff for the fun at the stalls last Friday. A great time was had by 

all. You raised a wonderful £562. We would like to thank you all for your support of Pinewood. 

 

Attendance for the Week 

Please remember we are always aiming for a minimum of 96% attendance in line with national 

expectation. Congratulations to those with 100% attendance this term. Please remember you can 

see your child’s attendance data on Arbor. 

 

 Week commencing: 04.12.2023 Week commencing: 11.12.2023 

Whole School 95% 95% 

   

Class Week commencing: 04.12.2023 Week commencing: 11.12.2023 

Ladybird/Owl 92% 93% 

Hedgehog 97% 97% 

Butterfly 96% 83% 

Fox 91% 98% 

Tadpole 100% 99% 

Learners of the Week 

Year Group Week commencing: 11.12.2023 

Year R Henry Lines & Lewis Thomas 

Year 1 Hunter Teague & Roxy De La 

Hoyde 

Year 2 Nate Lukacsi, Elia Arnold, Summer 

Cleal & Ethan Varndell 

 

Good Neighbours of the Week 

 

Year Group Week commencing: 11.12.2023 

Year R Olivia Cooper 

Year 1 Emily Lucas & Jack Evans 

Year 2 Harvey Vicary & Duke Barney 
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We would like to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a healthy and happy New Year. 

Warmest regards,  

                                                

Carolyn Burleigh                          Denis Foster 

Head of School           Executive Headteacher 

Wellbeing Segment: Christmas for Children and Young People who have experienced trauma. 

Resources for Parents 

These resources are useful for children with a variety of needs and are there as a source of 

information should you require any help, particularly the strategies on page 3. 

Please see the attached poster for more details. 


